
New Albany School District
E-Rate Construction

RFP # 2022-2023b

The New Albany School District is seeking bids for a construction project to add and reroute
fiber lines.

This project will not be signed off as complete without 100% satisfaction from the New Albany
School District.

To be considered for this project, a TurnKey Solution must be provided.

Bidding on the project requires all Equipment, Materials, Testing, Fiber Splicing, Fiber
Termination, and Labor to be included.

Bidding on this project requires the bidder to obtain all necessary permits and permissions from
the appropriate city officials and ISP for this construction project.

The New Albany School District has a budget in mind for this project. As a result, if the project
exceeds the district’s budget, we reserve the right to reduce any line item’s quantity to remain
within our budget.

All questions regarding this project should be emailed to Jake Miller jmiller@nasd.ms

All questions and answers will also be posted to a Google Doc. To access the Google Doc Click
Here

This construction project must match or exceed existing equipment and materials to be in
compliance with our existing WAN and LAN network requirements.

To Submit a Bid

Mail in a bid
Directions for Bidding via mail:
Envelopes containing bids must be sealed, marked “ERATE Construction 2022-2023b ℅ Jake
Miller” and addressed to: Jake Miller
Mailing Address:
Jake Miller, Director of Technology - New Albany School District 301 Highway
15 N New Albany, MS 38652

mailto:jmiller@nasd.ms
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eXSzcYFBx_rHWhZ7tdPfBvTFt10a9cRP2BYO8UOGEuw/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eXSzcYFBx_rHWhZ7tdPfBvTFt10a9cRP2BYO8UOGEuw/edit?usp=sharing


Physical Address:
Jake Miller, Director of Technology - New Albany School District 301 Highway15 N New Albany,
MS 38652
Do Not Fax Proposals. Proposals will be received by The District at the address
shown above until 2:00 PM CST, March 2nd, 2022. If the vendor chooses the
mail-in option, proposals must be mailed to the address above in time for delivery
before the closing date or hand delivered. Bids will be opened on March 3rd,
2022 at 9AM CST
Bids can also be hand delivered to 301 Highway 15 North, New Albany, MS 38652 until 2:00 PM
CST, March, 2 2022
No bids may be withdrawn after the scheduled closing time for the receipt of bids
for a period of 90 days.
The owner reserves the right to reject any or all bids and
to waive informalities.

The Construction Project consists of moving our DIA line and equipment from the current central
office building to our Elementary School Building (Entity Number:231827). There will also be
new and existing Fiber Lines rerouting including aerial and burial at the current central office to
accommodate this change. 24 count Aerial Fiber lines will need to be run from our Elementary
School Location (Entity Number:231827) to our new New Albany School of Innovation
Location(Entity Number:17031110). All costs should be included in bid to include special
construction and any other necessary costs associated with this project.


